
 

 
 

 

 

  
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach 
 

Prayer Letter – September ‘17 

Darin and Allison Maurer 

Hurricane Harvey Recovery and Making Disciples! 

 

 

 

Board Members 
 

LOGOS Leaders Outreach operates through prayer and financial donations from 

supporters.  Board members Clint Bawcom, Matt Crystal, Michael Dalton, Doug 

George, Scott Pappas, Adam Seals, Jerry Walker and Darin determine the 

required amount of support to cover ministry expenses including salary, with 

contributions receiving 501 (c) (3) tax-deduction receipts (EIN: 26-2834892). 

Serving on the Advisory Board, we have Jacob Baker, Carter Bechtol, Dirk 

Cameron, Dougal Cameron, Dr. Steve Carpenter, Kenny DuBose, Dr. Frank 

Dunlap, Michael Fertitta, Taylor Guess, Dr. Wendell Johnston, Bill McKenzie, 

John Meredith and David Moore. 

 dsm@logosleadersoutreach.org 

 

 

During the year 

everyone receiving this 

gets prayed for still by 

name at least once for 

each letter, so please 

request prayers about 

anything going on or 

others you know with 

needs whenever you’d 

like to have something 

special offered.   

 

www.logosleadersoutreach.org 2203 Briarmead, Houston, TX  77057 713-545-6434 

Helping with the Hurricane Harvey recovery effort has 

taken some significant time for those with relatively minor 

damage [we only have carpet issues].  Everyone wants to 

help each other, and it has blessed us to join others in 

ministering around Houston (picture of Darin with Ashley to 

the right).  More than anything, it gives believers in Jesus 

Christ access to those who see their need for everything 

now, especially needing the peace of Christ that comes only 

by believing in Jesus.  Darin has done discipleship with a 

businessman by going to a storm victim’s home to share the 

Gospel and help as needed (pictured below right).  We 

volunteered as a family one night with the Red Cross (in the 

George R. Brown Convention Center pictured below), and 

we’ve witnessed some pretty tough situations.  Please pray 

for God’s Word to spread through this and for our newly re-

scheduled discipleship banquet on Nov. 9th!!  Thank you! 

                                    

 

 

 


